SUBMISSION 197
John REDGMENT

Barrister and Soliciior

The Secretary
Electoral Matters Committee
Parliament

Please consider the introduction of optional preferential voting.

To give voters a choice between blind banking of party choices or
having to pick a way through a number of unknowns is not democracy.
John Redgment
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